
 



 

 



 

Chris Duane
Hi!

We’ve sent this letter to you because we didn’t have an email address on file but we didn’t want to you miss out on everything you have made possible!  Our goal is to bring you up to date on just how much your donations have accomplished as well as to inspire you to continue your financial support for research on rare muscular diseases like Casey’s muscular dystrophy at www.caseys-cure.org .

Did you know that your donation inspires Casey? Because of your donation, she is living her life as if she has a future without the complicated end-of-life issues that face her.  And she has YOU to thank for that! So this is a big shout out from us!  THANK YOU!  

As her mom, and on behalf of the rest of the Foundation’s Family of supporters and fans, please accept our deepest gratitude and hope that you will make another contribution this year so Casey can actually get out to Arizona, donate that tissue that Dr. Lindqvist has requested that will bring his work to an outcome worthy of medical investigation from the grant and pharmaceutical communities. 

Thank you so much! And please reach out if you have any questions. Your questions are welcomed at any time! :)

Thank you again,
Christine Duane
Executive Director and Casey’s mom…

PS. If you’d like us to reach you by email, please send it to me at Contact@caseys-cure.org.  I’ll add you right
on!  (And we know how much we all hate our mailboxes filled with junk, so you can be sure that your email is safe with us and it will never be shared by us to anyone else.)



